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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING 
THE INCLUSION OF A TOPIC ON THE AGENDA OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
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The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to His Excellency Ambassador Nestor Mendez, Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization, to request the inclusion of the topic "Terrorist attack by the FARC on the Palace of Justice of the City of Cali, capital of the Department of Valle del Cauca, on September 1," on the agenda of the next meeting of the Permanent Council.

The Permanent Mission of Colombia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council, His Excellency Ambassador Nestor Mendez, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 5, 2008 

His Excellency 

NESTOR MENDEZ

Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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